
 

Year 5 & 6 were visited by West Yorkshire Fire & Rescue Service to learn 

about the dangers involved with Bonfires.  

Children had the opportunity to ask questions and find out about the kind 

of work that firefighters do. 

Pupil voice samples  

“It was really helpful because now I know 

how to keep myself safe.” 

“Now I know how dangerous fires and 

fireworks can be.” 

“Before their visit, I didn’t realise how 

dangerous fireworks were.” 

“I learnt how fast a fire can start and how 

rapidly it can spread.” 

“I’ve learnt that fires are extremely 

dangerous.” 
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